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May 22, 2025 

Public Notice 

Notice is hereby provided that a completed non-metallic mining reclamation plan application for the 

Keiler Quarry, (Permit #TBD) was received by Grant County Conservation, Sanitation, and Zoning 

Department. The quarry is located in Paris Township. The quarry operator is requesting to open and 

operate the mine. Parcels to be included under the permit include 046-00058-0000 and 046-00279-

0000. The quarry is located at: 

A portion of the Southwest Quarter (SW ¼) of the Southeast Quarter (SE ¼) of Section 2, Town 2 North, 
Range 2 West; and the Northwest Quarter (NW ¼) of the Northeast Quarter (NE ¼) of Section 11, Town 2 
North, Range 2 West, Town of Paris, Grant County, Wisconsin lying West of Church Road.   
 
NR135.20(2)(b) states, “any person residing within, owning property within, or whose principal place of 

business is within 300 feet of the boundary of the parcels or parcels of land in which non-metallic mining 

site is located or proposed may request a public informational hearing.” 

If you wish to request a public informational hearing, please contact Grant County Conservation 

Sanitation Zoning Dept, 150 W. Alona Lane, Lancaster WI, 53813, or Keith A Lane, Administrator by 

email at klane@co.grant.wi.gov. 

***Publish the week of 5/26/2025 

 


